
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Utility Updates 

Effective January 1, 2018, utility 

service rates and service 

charges will increase.  These 

changes were reviewed by the 

Council Personnel & Budget 

Committee and presented and 

approved by City Council on 

December 11, 2017. 

These kinds of increases ensure 

proper maintenance to our 

infrastructure and provide 

uninterrupted service to our 

residents. 

How much of an increase will I 

see on my bill? 

The average household 

consuming 450 kWh of 

electricity and 5,000 gallons of 

water can expect to see an 

increase of approximately 

$21.00. 

 

Questions? Please call City Hall 

at (507) 665-6401. 

 
{2017} CHRISTMAS ON MAIN 
Our 1st Annual “Christmas on Main” event was nothing short of 

spectacular!  The newly added events (Tree Lighting, Santa 

Photos, Petting Zoo, Carolers), paired with past favorites 

(Holiday Lights Parade, Fireworks), made for a wonderful 

celebration in Le Sueur (yes, we thought it felt like a Hallmark 

movie too). 

Thank you again to the Le Sueur Rotary Club for donating 

funds for the tree lights.  The tree is stunning and a great 

addition to Downtown Le Sueur.  We’d also like to thank our 

downtown businesses for embracing our new events and 

opening their doors to our residents. 

We’ve got a few new things up our sleeve to make this year’s 

event even better.  You won’t want to miss it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar At-A-Glance 

City Council 

Meeting 

Martin Luther King, 

Jr. Day 

City Council 

Meeting 

MONDAY, JAN. 8 MONDAY, JAN. 15 MONDAY, JAN. 22 

City Hall 
Council Chambers 

6:30pm 

City Offices 
will be closed 

City Hall 
Council Chambers 

6:30pm 
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